Curtis Blanton

From: Atlanta Thebattery < reception.thebattery@spacesworks.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 10:15 AM **To:** reception.thebattery@spaceworks.com

Cc: Anissa Suggs; Tasha Rodriguez; Taylar Gomer; Lori Lamb; Steven Choy; Jane Kropf; Donna Scott

Subject: Case of COVID 19 reported in our Batteery Spaces Center

Dear Customer,

We are making you aware of a case of COVID 19 has been reported in this center today. The infected person is currently seeking medical support and will not be re-entering the centre until approved by a medical professional. The building and the CDC have both been made aware of the case and we are working with them on the appropriate protocol.

Your ongoing safety is our number one priority and we are arranging to have the centre disinfected by professionals as a precaution. This will mean a brief closure of our location effective immediately.

We advise that you continue to adhere to the advice around the centre on precautionary hygiene measures to take to help keep everyone safe.

We will contact you again once the centre re-opens.

If you have any questions, you can contact a member of the centre team.

Best regards,

Your Community Team

Please call or email with any questions.

Kind regards,



MAIN RECEPTION

800 Battery Ave SE, Suite 100, Atlanta, GA 30339 P: 678-383-4400

SPACES.

The information contained in this e-mail (including any attachments) is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete the message and any copies from your system. Any use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message by unintended recipients, is not authorised and may be unlawful.